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fear that the government's
decision to allow duty-free
import of yellow peas - a
cheaper substitute for chana -
untitr the ecld of FY26 will

domestic aad
tor&ore

con*

imported
cheap
would

couragefarmersfrcm

eurtentlybeing imported from
Russia and Canada at around $
360/tonne. or around

' t340O/quintal,isbeingwidely
used as besan'{chickpea flour)
for making snacks. Over 3.5
MT of yellow peas have been
imported since December

ciation,toldFtr.

chana,
about .

whieh
Sls/a af.

ment several
at least 50olo
yellow peas
nra*di prices remain
aud farmers are incentivisedl The putrse variety,which is

I

l

i

l

a

New Delhi, .lune 3

accounts. ch;rna

Around l MTof the puises
veriety is said to be
currently with importers

S4tish UpaChyay, secretary;
India Fulses and Grains A,sso-

which vsould be sufficient to
meet dornestic dernaad,

Duty-free ir:nports were
allc:ored as the governraent
wanted to improve dcmestic
supplies of cfuana, due to a
decline in production in tlre
2A23 -24 crop year (|uIy-|une)
to ll MTfrom 12.26 MTinthe
2A22-23 crop year. The agri-
culture ministry, has stated
chana output at 11.33 MT in
tbe2024.25 ctopyear.

mandi prices of
Madhya

tws

is around 0.45
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